
NOTICE REGARDING ABSENTEE VOTING FOR 
ORONOCO TOWNSHIP ELECTION

Olmsted County, Minnesota

Oronoco Township will hold its annual election for 
township board officers on Tuesday, March 12, 
2024, from 5pm to 8pm at Oronoco City Hall, 115 2nd 
St NW, Oronoco, MN.
In-person absentee voting is available on Saturday, 
March 9, 2024, from 10am to noon; and Monday, 
March 11 from 3pm to 5pm at the home of the 
deputy clerk, 13147 18th Ave NW, Oronoco.

Lucy Shonyo
Deputy Clerk
507.367.2665

Posted Jan 16, 2024


